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AUG 2419N

H. P.' Taylor
P. O. Drawer,"A"'

Sanatoga Station
Pottstown, Pennsylvania- 19464

- Dear Mr. Taylor:

Thank you for your letter reporting design and construction problems at

-the' River Bend Station. In order to investigate these problems completely, we

need some additional information. We therefore request that you call us,

collect,at-(817)860-8100. Please ask for either J. P. Jaudon or me when you

call.

Sincerely,

Original signed By
L li. Johnson

E. H. Johnson, Chi'e'f
Reactor Project Branch 1
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